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Getting Help  
  

If you need help with your payroll software, you can contact us as follows:  

Email us at support@keytime.co.uk  

Call us on 0344 815 5555 
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Keytime Release Version 24.3 
 

An update on IRIS Keytime Payroll  

From 5 April 2025, IRIS Keytime Payroll will no longer be available for processing payrolls. 

Our final legislative release will allow you to generate P60s for the 2024/2025 tax year only. 

However, this release will not be compliant for payroll processing or HMRC submissions 

for the 2025/2026 tax year onwards. 

As IRIS Keytime Payroll is no longer a supported product, we recommend upgrading to our 

next-generation, cloud-based software Staffology Payroll. 

For information on why to migrate from IRIS Keytime to Staffology Payroll, visit our 

website. For step-by-step migration guidance, visit our Help Centre.  

 

https://www.staffology.co.uk/payroll-software/
https://www.iris.co.uk/l/migrating-from-Keytime-to-staffology/
https://help.staffology.co.uk/payroll/upgrades/upgrade-staffology-payroll.htm?tocpath=Administration%7CImport%20%252F%20Export%7CUpgrade%20from%20other%20IRIS%20payroll%20products%7C_____0

